
MINUTES OF THE MARINE RESOURCES COMMITTEE: 

SEDGWICK, MAINE April 4, 2019 

Members present: Chairman Desmond Ashman, Brian Tripp, Eric Sass 
also present John Higgins 
 
Brian Tripp and Eric Sass were sworn in as members. 
 
John Higgins spoke about the alewives in town brooks and possible seeding some clam beds. He wanted 
to keep committee informed and possible have committee work with him on these projects.  
 
Committee voted 3-0 to place notice at  town landing that mooring balls need to be labeled with permit 
number and name. 
 
Discussed making mooring inspection mandatory once every 3 years.  No action taken. 
  
Discussed about trash bin being abused by non-boaters [household trash]. Voted 3-0 to remove trash 
bin and make town landing carry-in carry-out as Walker Pond landing is. 
 
Discussed placing life ring on gangway for safety. All members in agreement we should have one. 
 
Voted 3-0 to hold next meeting at town landing 5/2/2019 at 5 p.m. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 

 
Desmond Ashman 
 


